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28th May, 1924.

Dear S8ir,
I am in receipt of your letter of the 23rd
instant, enclosing one from Dr.Montgomerie and one
from Mr.Clarke, reporting the result of their racent
visit to the Twin Serew Steamer "FORDSDALE", owned by
the Auat?alian Commonwealth Line of Steamers.
The remarks made by Dr.Montgomerie and Nr.
Clarke are noted with much interest, and I have to thank
them fbr the attention which they have given to the matter.
I am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Secretary,

GLASGOW,
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